
The Council is holding an executive session 

on December 21, 2021 at 4:00 pm to obtain 

legal advice.  At 4:30 pm the Council will hold 

a workshop to discuss the wastewater 

treatment plant upgrade options.  The 

executive session is closed to the public 

however the public will be welcomed into 

the meeting room at 4:30 pm to attend the 

workshop.  While the workshop is open to 

the public, no public comment will be taken. 

The workshop will be held at the Town Hall 

in the meeting room.   

 

 

 

 


